Memorandum



DATE: November 15, 2010

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

SUBJECT: School Bus Crossing Zones Briefing Postponement

Dallas County Schools has requested the School Bus Crossing Zones briefing be postponed. It was scheduled to be presented to City Council on November 17, 2010.

Should you have any questions, please let me know.

Ryan S. Evans

First Assistant City Manager

CC: Tom Perkins, City Attorney Deborah Watkins

Craig Kinton, City Auditor Judge Victor Lander

Mary K. Suhm, City Manager

AC. Gonzalez, Assistant City Manager Jill A. Jordan, P.E., Assistant City Manager Forrest E. Turner, Assistant City Manager

Jeanne Chipperfield, Chief Financial Officer

Frank Librio, Public Information Officer

Helena Stevens-Thompson, Assistant to the City Manager